
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Seeking Letters of Interest 

 
Deadline: Letters will be accepted until January 24, 2014. 

 
The Karuk Department of Natural Resources is currently accepting letters of interest for 

the upcoming Karuk Seasonal Youth Camp in Happy Camp on February 7-8, 2014. This 

event is funded by the USDA Food Security Grant and will focus on subject matter 

relating to Artisans and Oral History. 

 

The mission statement of the Karuk Department of Natural Resources is: to protect, 

promote, and preserve the cultural/natural resources and ecological processes upon 

which the Karuk People depend. 

 

 

All Klamath Basin artisans, regalia makers, and traditional storytellers and singers are 

encouraged to submit a Letter of Interest that describes their tribal knowledge and skills. 

Photographs of artisan’s work – traditional or contemporary – would also be appreciated 

and considered in the selection process. 

 

The event will support storytellers, singers, regalia makers, and contemporary artisans. 

We would also like to host a dress and regalia show, and would be interested in having a 

female moderator knowledgeable on these topics. Participants will receive a set stipend 

of $100 to help with the cost of their time and travel. 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters will be accepted by Le Loni Colegrove until January 24, 2014. 

Please mail your letters to: Le Loni Colegrove, PO Box 1016, Happy Camp, CA 96039; 

Fax your letters to: (530) 493-1611, ATTN: Le Loni Colegrove; or 

Email your letters to: lcolegrove@karuk.us.  

 

 

This project was funded by the USDA-Agriculture and Food Research Initiative of the 

National Institute for Food and Agriculture Grant #2012-68004-20018. 
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